
 

  

 

 
Declaration letter 

 
 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 
 
Date: 2022-06-07 
   
FCC ID: JNZMR0100 
 
 
The label is permanent affixed in the battery compartment, and the EUT will be selling to 
market without the battery installed. The users can see the label during the battery 
installation process. The battery cover can be opened without any special tools. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 
Paul Zahra / Senior manager, Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-510-713-5436 
E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 


